
 

 

 

 

06.08.2021 

 

To the Administration of AFL-CIO, 

My dear colleagues, 

I am very sorry to hear about your President Richard Trumka’s demise. I would like to 

express my heartfelt sympathy to all members of AFL -CIO and his family on behalf of 

HAK- IS Confederation.  

Mr. Trumka was a big leader not just of the trade unions in United States of America 

but he was a steering power of International trade union movement as well.  

He was known for his positive and impressive approach to improve the life of workers 

all over. I find myself honoured and fortunate to have known him personally. Mr. 

Trumka was a President who valued the relations of HAK-İŞ with AFL- CIO and the 

work of HAK-İŞ in the international arena. I request you to please accept my deepest 

condolence and please convey the same to his beloved family as well.  

With sincere sympathy, 

 

Mahmut ARSLAN 

President 

 

 


